
Summerfield HOA #5
Landscaping Report

April-May 2023

Pruning:
Rain or Shine has been working diligently on the overgrown shrubs around our 
property. They are half way through the back of 94th. Pruning will continue 
after the shrubs in bloom are finished. This is a slow process for the crew, 
please continue to be patient.

New plantings:
As stated in our By-Laws, all new plantings in HOA maintained areas must be 
pre-approved by the Landscaping VP. 

Weeds:
Rain and Shine will continue spraying for pre-emergent weeds. As a reminder- if 
you see a few weeds on your property, lend a hand and pull them! 

Grass:
Mowing has started on a weekly basis. Spring lawn fertilizing is complete.

Respectfully submitted, 
Ellen Brown, VP Landscaping


